
CITY OF SPRING LAKE PARK 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Spring Lake Park Planning Commission will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, October 25, 2021 at 7:00pm, or soon thereafter, at Spring Lake Park City 

Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE, Spring Lake Park.  The purpose of the public hearing is to consider 

amendments to Section 16.36.010, Section 16.64.010, and 16.64.040 of the City’s Zoning Code, 

relating to development standards for daycare centers.  Specifically, the City is proposing to 

differentiate adult daycare facilities from child daycare centers.  All interested parties will be 

heard. 

 

 
        

Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC  
      Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer  
 
 
Posted: October 7, 2021 
Published: October 15, 2021 


